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 Lethbridge Park Public School 

Newsletter 
Term 1 Week 2 2021 

 

Welcome back 

Welcome back to 2021—this week school commenced 

for our students, with everyone in class and ready for 

the year ahead. I have attached a staff list and staff 

lists on the following page. 

 

Please be on the lookout for individual class notes and 

videos which will be published in the next few days—all 

of our notes and videos are collected on the school 

website. 

 

There are still a range of COVID restrictions that apply 

to the use of the school site, and whilst there had been 

some flexibility around the starting arrangements, 

ongoing management of school sites still requires a 

significant amount of planning and organisation. 

 

Where possible use of telephone or internet enquiries 

is much easier for us to manage at a school level and 

allows us to direct staff towards teaching and learning 

more effectively. 

 

There is a dual sign in process for any visitors to the 

school site—I have included the QR codes on the 

following page and they are attached to the school 

fence. 

 

For advice on how we are managing arrangements at 

school the best reference point is the school website 

with video updates sent out most weeks. If any parents 

are not receiving SMS notifications of these videos it 

most likely means that the incorrect mobile phone 

number is recorded on our system—a call to the office 

can easily solve this. 

 

 

 
 

Welcome to new staff 

This year we welcome a number of new staff to our 

school—Ms Morgan (K Blue) and Ms Wayte (M Blue) 

join us permanently with Mr Romero (3 Yellow), and 

Ms Lamas (3-6 Green) supporting us in a temporary 

capacity. 

 

Drop off/pick up arrangements 

Today will mark the last day for parents of year 1 and 2 

parents to escort them to the room, with all mainstream 

students in years 1-6 entering the school grounds 

unaccompanied from 8.25am. We hope that the 

flexibility at the start of the year has helped with settling 

students. 

 

Kindergarten parents may still escort their children into 

the school grounds from 8.45am until Friday 12/2/2021 

when the kindergarten students will join the normal 

school procedures. We will continue with the 

kindergarten afternoon arrangements with parents 

collecting students from the classrooms until 12/2/2021 
 

For our latest video update please see the school 

website—the link to today’s video can be found at  

or by scanning the QR code below. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Luke Hubbert 

Principal 
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�ůĂƐƐ dĞĂĐŚĞƌ 

WƌĞƐĐŚŽŽů DƌƐ�<ǇůĞ 

<��ůƵĞ DŝƐƐ�DŽƌŐĂŶ 

<�ZĞĚ DƌƐ�,ǇĚĞ�;�WͿ 

<�zĞůůŽǁ DŝƐƐ��ĂƌƌŽůů 

<ͬϭ�WƵƌƉůĞ DƌƐ�DĐ�ŽŶŶĞůů 

D��ůƵĞ DƐ�tĂǇƚĞ 

D�ZĞĚ DƐ��ƵůŚĂŶĞ 

D�zĞůůŽǁ Dƌ��ŽǁůŝŶŐ 

ϭ�zĞůůŽǁ DƐ�ZĂǇĞ 

ϭͬϮ�'ƌĞĞŶ DƌƐ�<ĂůŝĐ 

Ϯ��ůƵĞ DƐ�,ĞŶĚǇ 

Ϯ�WƵƌƉůĞ Dƌ�EĞĂƐďĞǇ 

Ϯͬϯ�ZĞĚ DƐ�<ŽƚĂƌƐŬŝ 

ϯ�sŝŽůĞƚ Dƌ�DĂůůĂ�;�WͿ 

ϯ�zĞůůŽǁ Dƌ�ZŽŵĞƌŽ 

ϯ-ϲ�ŐƌĞĞŶ DƐ�>ĂŵĂƐ 

ϰ��ůƵĞ DƐ�DĂƐŽŶ 

ϰ�'ƌĞĞŶ Dƌ��ĂƌŬĞƌ 

ϱ�ZĞĚ Dƌ��ůĂƌŬĞ 

ϱ�zĞůůŽǁ DƐ�WŝůĂƌŽǁŬƐŝ 

ϲ��ůƵĞ DƌƐ�,ĞŶŶŝŐ�;�WͿ 

ϲ�'ƌĞĞŶ Dƌ�ĚĞ>ŽƌĞŶǌŽ 


